ACTION PLAN FROM REVIEW
The  group was happy with the feedback from the questionnaires and felt we had achieved the answers to the new changes the practice has implemented and these answers provided them with information to look at a new questionnaire for this year, it was agreed the questionnaire process was complete and not to continue.

Group felt good feedback on questionnaire regarding telephone calls

Also with additional services the practice may start to offer in the future e.g. prescriptions on line, appointments on line text messages- with our new clinical system this is something we would be taking forward.

Mr D commented it would be a good idea if staff informed patients that they may get a call back after surgery had closed at 6.00 as patients panic and think surgery closes at 6.00 and they will not receive a call back- this would be discussed with the receptionists.

Group wanted to know about extended times at both surgeries

Ann explained McKenzie open all day, Throston close over a lunch time period this is being address if we have staff capacity to allow throston to remain open over the lunch time period. Two Late night surgery’s at TMC and currently a Saturday morning at McKenzie as a project to help A&E with winter pressure this will cease at the end of March 

Mrs R asked what facilities we have for deaf patients Ann explained the policy that the surgery has in place and group were happy with this.

Mrs R asked if the questionnaire would be done annually – yes via the group

